
11+ APPLICATION PROCESS - EXPLAINED

There are one set of selection 11 + tests for Poole

Grammar School, Bournemouth

School, Bournemouth School for Girls and

Parkstone Grammar School (the ‘Consortium’). 

 

This means that applicants who wish to be

considered for admission to more than one

selective school, in the Consortium, will only have

to take one test.

 

DATES CORRECT

FOR SEPT' 19 TEST 

An online Registration

Form can be found now

on any of the four

schools' websites.

Details of the tests andarrangements for the day will be sent to parentsand students on 13th of     September 2019.Deadline for the form is

noon on the 6th of

September 2019.



The form is the same

with each school and

provides the option to

take the test at either

of the boys’ schools

or either of the girls’

schools.

The 11+ Test will be held

at all schools on the

Saturday 21st

September 2019 and will

be taken at your chosen     

school.

Results of tests will be posted, by first class post,

on the 11th of October 2019. 

 

 

Applicants will be considered for entry to both

Grammar Schools depending on their score and

whether you selected this option on the

registration form.

Parents will then need

to make a formal

application using the

Common Application

Form through their

Local Authority, which

must be received by

31st October 2019.

 

If in doubt, check the

schools admissions policy or

call your chosen school, who

will be able to answer any

questions not covered on their

website.

 


